
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 30, 2005 
 
Mr. Robb Greenspan 
The Greenspan Co. / Adjusters International 
16542 Ventura Boulevard, Suite 200 
Encino, California 91436 
 
Dear Robb: 
 
There are all sorts of platitudes that lead one to believe that “out of      
sight, out of mind” has merit and that unless one’s consultant is constantly  
by your side how valuable can he or she be.  Your efforts on our behalf 
proved that this does not have to be the case; quite the contrary. 
 
On October 3, 2003 our property in Lafayette, Louisiana was severely 
damaged by Hurricane Kate.  We had plenty of insurance, provided by a 
company with an excellent reputation.  With our knowledge of construction 
we believed that we could handle the claim on our own.  We were wrong. 
 
From the start the insurance company adjuster tried to impose upon us a 
special purpose deductible that was inappropriate to our claim.  Had he 
succeeded the claim of nearly $400,000. would have been less than the 
deductible and we would have collected nothing.  Instead, you fought for us 
and got us everything. 
 
The distance between our claim and your offices was no impediment to 
your doing a great job for us.  You responded promptly to our needs and 
arrived at the loss location as quickly as if your offices were across the 
street in Louisiana. 
 
Were we to have another insurance claim, we would surely hire you no  
matter whether our property was around the corner or around the world. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Clayn Smith 
Vice President 
 

1901 AVENUE OF THE STARS, SUITE 855, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90067 
Telephone: (310) 557-0777   Fax: (310) 557-9744 








